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KTP 2024

Dear Pattison's Families,

We're thrilled to extend a warm invitation to you and your loved ones for our upcoming fundraiser, 
"Keeping the PACE." This two-hour stationary bike ride-a-thon is not just an event; it's a vibrant celebra-
tion of our school community and the incredible progress our students have made throughout the year.

"Keeping the PACE" is our largest fundraising event of the year, and it's a fantastic opportunity for you to 
get directly involved in making a difference. As a Pattison's patron, you'll help others witness the 
profound impact their (and your) support has on our students, helping us reimagine what's possible for 
each and every one of them.

Join us on Saturday, March 9th, 2024, at our school in West Ashley, and ride alongside your 
friends, neighbors, and, most importantly, your children.

Your participation in this event will not only support our school but also empower our participants 
across all programs to reach new heights. We believe that together, we can make a lasting impact in 
the lives of every child we serve, and we recognize that their greatest cheerleaders are their families.

Let's come together for "Keeping the PACE" and celebrate our children's achievements. We can't wait to 
see you there!

Get active in your school community!
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Participation cont. 

Canʼt attend on March 9th?

KTP Champions help keep the wheels spinning all year 
long!   Even if you can’t join us this year in person, consider 
fundraising using our easy Peer-to-Peer platform and make an 
impact on some of Pattison’s hallmark initiatives. 

CHAMPION
BECOME A
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Participation

Get
 nvolved

Sign your child up to ride

Fundraise

Ride

KTP wouldn’t be nearly as special without the participation of our wonderful students! This 
event brings our community together to CELEBRATE the amazing acomplishments of your 
child. We welcome you to register them to participate and ride their adaptive bike with a 

member of the Pattison’s therapy team.  Watch your student’s take home folder for the 
permission slip,  and come ready to have a good time!

Not interested in riding? No worries! 
You can still make a huge impact by 

creating a fundraising page, or by 
making a personal donation to KTP.  

Start Here

Want to ride alongside our biggest 
advocates and supporters? Begin 
fundraising to sponsor you bike team today!
*$600 team minimum

Start Here

https://www.classy.org/campaign/keeping-the-pace-2024/c523227
https://www.classy.org/campaign/keeping-the-pace-2024/c523227



